
Fiback ™ Weld Backing Tape : How it Works 
  

   

Step 1: Peel away 
backing tape covers 
from both sides. Gently 
coil the adhesive tape 
edges back and push the 
woven fiberglass strip 
outwards. 

Step 2: Center and 
apply the woven 
fiberglass strip firmly to 
the backside of the root 
gap. 

Step 3: Beginning from 
the center and slowly 
moving outward, apply 
the adhesive aluminum 
tape to the area 
surrounding the rootgap, 
providing a smooth, air-
free seal. 

  

 

  

  Fiback Weld Backing 
Tape consists of two 
outer adhesive strips 
separated by a woven 
fiberglass center strip. 
The adhesive edges stick 
to the area surrounding 
the root gap with the 
woven fiberglass strip 
being positioned to the 
backside of the root gap. 

 



See below for sheet to sheet application: 

  

  

Carbon Stainless 
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